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Mr Timothy Baillie
Director
Bulk Recovery Solutions Pty Ltd
16 Kerr Road
Ingleburn New South Wales 2565
27/11/2020

Dear Mr Baillie

 Ingleburn Resource Recovery Facility (SSD-8593)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to the assessment for the Ingleburn Resource Recovery Facility (SSD-8593). After careful
consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide additional information.

I note the Response to Submissions Report (RTS) dated October 2020 relies on an awning being
constructed over the rear hardstand of the site. However, this awning has not been approved by
Campbelltown City Council. As such, in order to progress the assessment of the proposal, you are
requested to resubmit the Water Management Plan, dated 10 October 2020, on the basis that the
awning is not approved. 

I have also attached a letter from the Environment Protection Authority, however, I am still waiting
on further comments from Council on the RTS which will be provided, along with additional
comments by the Department, as soon as they are received.

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by 11 December 2020. If you are unable to provide the requested information
within this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe detailing the
provision of this information.

If you have any questions, please contact Emma Barnet, who can be contacted on 92746412/ at
emma.barnet@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

William Hodgkinson
Team Leader
Industry Assessments


